Moon Joshua Tree Palm Springs
Yeah, reviewing a book moon joshua tree palm springs could be credited with
your close friends listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be
successful. As understood, feat does not suggest that you have astounding
points.
Comprehending as competently as arrangement even more than additional will give
each success. next to, the revelation as well as perception of this moon joshua
tree palm springs can be taken as capably as picked to act.

Moon Great Smoky Mountains National Park Jason Frye 2022-09-06 From majestic
mountaintops to lush forests and untouched wilderness, experience the best of
the Smokies with Moon Great Smoky Mountains National Park. Inside you'll find:
Flexible itineraries: Unique and adventure-packed ideas ranging from one day in
the park to a week-long trip The best hikes in the Great Smokies: Detailed hike
descriptions with mileage, duration, elevation gains, and difficulty ratings,
plus individual trail maps and options for backpackers Experience the outdoors:
Cruise along Newfound Gap Road for epic views from scenic overlooks and watch
"smoky" mists rise up through the valleys. Spot local wildlife like 700-pound
elk, black bears, and vast herds of white-tailed deer. Savor the refreshing
solitude of a night camping under the stars or enjoy a twinkling light show
from Elkmont's synchronous fireflies. Trek a segment of the Appalachian Trail,
wander through remnants of the region's historic settlements, or try your hand
at fly-fishing Take a break: Unwind after a day of adventure at one of the
trendy craft breweries that earned Asheville the title of "Beer City USA." Head
to Dollywood for square-dancing, catching a show, or gliding down the lazy
river at Splash Country. Soak in the sweet sounds of Tennessee's music scene,
sample some fiery moonshine, or shop for Appalachian folk art How to get there:
Up-to-date information on gateway towns, park entrances, and tours Where to
stay: Campgrounds, resorts, and more, both inside and outside the park Helpful
resources on Covid-19 and traveling to Great Smoky Mountains National Park
Planning tips: When to go, what to pack, safety information, and how to avoid
the crowds, with full-color photos and detailed maps throughout Expertise and
know-how: Explore the park with nature lover and Smoky Mountains expert Jason
Frye Find your adventure in Great Smoky Mountains National Park with Moon.
Hitting more of North America's national parks? Check out Moon USA National
Parks. Road-tripping? Try Moon Drive & Hike Appalachian Trail or Moon Blue
Ridge Parkway Road Trip. About Moon Travel Guides: Moon was founded in 1973 to
empower independent, active, and conscious travel. We prioritize local
businesses, outdoor recreation, and traveling strategically and sustainably.
Moon Travel Guides are written by local, expert authors with great stories to
tell—and they can't wait to share their favorite places with you. For more
inspiration, follow @moonguides on social media.
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The Exiled Fleet J. S. Dewes 2021-08-17 J. S. Dewes continues her fast paced,
science fiction action adventure series, the Divide, with The Exiled Fleet,
where The Expanse meets The Black Company—the survivors of The Last Watch
refuse to die. The Sentinels narrowly escaped the collapsing edge of the
Divide. They have mustered a few other surviving Sentinels, but with no engines
they have no way to leave the edge of the universe before they starve. Adequin
Rake has gathered a team to find the materials they'll need to get everyone
out. To do that they're going to need new allies and evade a ruthless enemy.
Some of them will not survive. The Divide series The Last Watch The Exiled
Fleet At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Joshua Tree: The Complete Guide James Kaiser 2019-01-01 Joshua Tree National
Park boasts some of California's most dramatic desert scenery. From the weird
and wonderful Mojave Desert to the vast and stark Sonoran Desert, Joshua Tree:
The Complete Guide reveals the park’s highlights and hidden gems. Whatever your
interests—hiking to the top of Ryan Mountain, rock climbing the Wonderland of
Rocks, watching golden sunsets from Keys View—Joshua Tree: The Complete Guide
puts the best of Joshua Tree National Park at your fingertips. Gorgeous color
photos showcase the park's best destinations. Fascinating chapters on History,
Geology and Wildlife reveal the story behind the scenery. Detailed maps guide
readers on the park’s best hikes. An indispensable guide for outdoor
enthusiasts and travelers on a budget, Joshua Tree: The Complete Guide is the
only guide you'll need! The bestselling Joshua Tree guidebook for over a
decade! Over 100 Stunning Color Photos Over 20 Detailed Maps Printed on
sustainable FSC paper
A Song For the Road Rayne Lacko 2019-08-27 When a tornado destroys his Tulsa
home, fifteen-year-old Carter Danforth is trapped in the pawnshop where his
father hawked his custom, left-handed Martin guitar six years earlier before
taking off, leaving him with nothing but a hankering to pluck strings and
enough heartache to sing the blues. Carter’s mother, meanwhile, is injured
during the storm and winds up in the hospital. She wants Carter to fly out to
Reno and stay with her sister, but he’s already spent her hidden cash stash to
buy his dad’s guitar. Rather than tell her the truth, he embarks on an epic
road trip in search of his father in California. But Carter isn’t a runaway. He
reckons he’s a “running to.” On the road, Carter picks up licks, chord changes,
and performance techniques from a quirky cast of southwestern charmers: a rock
star, a thief, a bluesman, a chanteuse-turned-chef, and the dream of a girl
back home. By the time he reaches the end of old US Route 66, Carter has
learned how to deep-fry yucca blossoms—and tell the truth of his life through
music.
World of Wanderlust Brooke Saward 2016-10-31 What are the world's greatest
destinations? Where are the best places to travel solo? From airport fashion to
road trip rules, professional traveller Brooke Saward shows us where to go,
what to do and how to get that holiday feeling without even leaving home. Full
of beautiful photographs that will ignite the imagination and featuring
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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enduring favourites like Paris, New York, and London, this is the book that
will inspire you to make every day an adventure.
Moon Palm Springs & Joshua Tree Jenna Blough 2019-10-15 From the resort chic
pools of Palm Springs to the rugged alien beauty of Joshua Tree National Park,
soak up the California sunshine with Moon Palm Springs & Joshua Tree. Inside
you'll find: Strategic, flexible itineraries, from relaxing weekends in Palm
Springs and the Coachella Valley to the week-long best of Joshua Tree National
Park The best hikes in Palm Springs and Joshua Tree marked with mileage,
duration, difficulty level, and elevation gain, plus trailheads and detailed
directions Top activities and unique experiences: Hike through shady canyons to
a rare desert waterfall, trek part of the Pacific Crest Trail on a day trip to
the Sand to Snow National Monument, or take a tram up snow-capped mountains.
Try a rejuvenating sound bath, soak in serene hot springs, and discover hidden
fan palm oases. Admire mid-century architecture and sip retro-chic cocktails in
Rat-Pack-era hangouts, and sample the best of the party scene, from poolside
resorts and live music venues to wild west saloons Insider advice from SoCal
local Jenna Blough on when to go, where to stay, and how to get around,
including how to get to Joshua Tree and Palm Springs from Los Angeles Fullcolor photos and detailed maps throughout Background information on the
landscape, history, and culture and tips for families, seniors, LGBTQ
travelers, and visitors with disabilities Experience the best of Palm Springs
your way with Moon Palm Springs & Joshua Tree's practical tips and local
insight. Exploring the national parks? Check out Moon Death Valley National
Park or Moon Yosemite, Sequoia & Kings Canyon.
100 Things to Do in Palm Springs Before You Die, Second Edition Lydia Kremer
2019-03-11 The seductive beauty of palm trees and soaring mountain peaks bring
people from around the world to Palm Springs and the Coachella Valley. And with
360 days of sunshine each year, the ways to discover this desert paradise are
endless. 100 Things to Do in Palm Springs Before You Die contains itineraries
and tips on what you'll discover in Greater Palm Springs—a sun-kissed community
comprised of nine cities. Get outside and hike through the natural wonder at
Indian Canyons. Head up high on the Aerial Tramway or down low into the San
Andreas Fault. Or check out the endless string of local celebrations, like the
Tamale and Date Festival or, for music and art lovers, Coachella and the brandnew Desert X. More interested in old-school cool? Don your finest “desert
casual” fashion for a night at The Purple Room, the choice hangout of the famed
Rat Pack. As a longtime resident and seasoned traveler, author Lydia Kremer
provides both a local’s insight and a penchant for discovery to her own
backyard. With this book as your guide, you won’t miss a thing in this
glamorous desert oasis.
Moon Joshua Tree and Palm Springs Jenna Blough 2022-06-28 From the chic pools
of Palm Springs to the rugged beauty of Joshua Tree National Park, soak up the
California sunshine with Moon Joshua Tree & Palm Springs. Inside you'll find: *
Flexible itineraries, like relaxing weekends in Palm Springs and the Coachella
Valley and the week-long best of Joshua Tree National Park, including day trips
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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to the Salton Sea and Idyllwild * Strategic advice for outdoor adventurers,
spa-seekers, poolside loungers, and more * The best hikes in Joshua Tree and
the Palm Springs area marked with mileage, duration, difficulty level, and
elevation gain, plus trailheads and detailed directions * Top activities and
unique experiences: Discover hidden waterfalls, fan palm oases, and stunning
canyons on a hike through Joshua Tree, or trek part of the Pacific Crest Trail
on a day trip to the Sand to Snow National Monument. Try a rejuvenating sound
bath or soak in serene hot springs. Admire mid-century architecture and sip
retro-chic cocktails in Rat-Pack-era hangouts and sample the best of the party
scene, from poolside resorts to wild west saloons * Insider advice from SoCal
local Jenna Blough on when to go, where to stay, and how to get around,
including how to get to Joshua Tree and Palm Springs from Los Angeles * Fullcolor photos and detailed maps throughout * Background information on the
landscape, history, and culture, plus tips for families, seniors, LGBTQ
travelers, and visitors with disabilities Experience the best of the desert
with Moon Joshua Tree & Palm Springs. Exploring California's national parks?
Check out Moon Death Valley National Park or Moon Sequoia & Kings Canyon.
Moon Death Valley National Park Jenna Blough 2018-09-11 Trek across the salt
flats, scale the towering rocks, and explore the marble canyons of this
otherworldly landscape with Moon Death Valley National Park. Inside you'll
find: Flexible, strategic itineraries, ranging from one day in the park to a
week-long trip, designed for day-hikers, road-trippers, outdoor adventurers,
history buffs, and more The top experiences and unique ideas for exploring
Death Valley: Hike through forested trails to sweeping canyon views, and
discover abandoned mining camps, remote ghost towns, and hidden springs. Go
four-wheeling in rugged backcountry, or cruise along Badwater Basin Road to
check out iconic sights like the Devil's Golf Course, Artist's Drive, and
Zabriskie Point. Admire surreal salt flats, ethereal rock formations, colorful
mosaic stone, and sculpted sand dunes, and find the best vistas for that
perfect sunset photo-op Practical tips for hiking, four-wheel driving, camping,
and other recreation, plus information on the right gear to pack for the desert
Detailed hike descriptions with mileage, elevation gains, difficulty ratings,
and trailhead directions Honest advice from Death Valley expert Jenna Blough on
when to go and where to stay, whether you're pitching the tent, parking the RV,
or bedding down at a hotel Up-to-date information on park fees, passes, and
reservations, plus strategies for getting to Death Valley National Park Fullcolor photos and detailed maps throughout Coverage of gateway towns and
excursions beyond the park, including the John Muir Wilderness, the Ash Meadows
National Wildlife Refuge, and the Trona Pinnacles Recommendations for families,
seniors, international visitors, and travelers with disabilities Thorough
background on Death Valley's wildlife, terrain, culture, and history With
Moon's practical tips and expert know-how, you can experience Death Valley your
way. Exploring more of the West? Try Moon California Road Trip, Moon Palm
Springs & Joshua Tree or Moon Nevada. For full coverage of America's national
parks, check out Moon USA National Parks: The Complete Guide to All 59 National
Parks. Special ebook features: Easily navigate listings with quick searches,
plus website links and zoom-in maps and images Personalize your guide by adding
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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notes and bookmarks
Moon Joshua Tree & Palm Springs Jenna Blough 2019-10-15 From the chic pools of
Palm Springs to the rugged alien beauty of Joshua Tree National Park, soak up
the California sunshine with Moon Joshua Tree & Palm Springs. Inside you'll
find: Flexible itineraries, like relaxing weekends in Palm Springs and the
Coachella Valley and the week-long best of Joshua Tree National Park, including
day trips to the Salton Sea and Idyllwild Strategic advice for outdoor
adventurers, spa-seekers, poolside loungers, and more The best hikes in Joshua
Tree and the Palm Springs area marked with mileage, duration, difficulty level,
and elevation gain, plus trailheads and detailed directions Top activities and
unique experiences: Discover hidden waterfalls, fan palm oases, and stunning
canyons on a hike through Joshua Tree, or trek part of the Pacific Crest Trail
on a day trip to the Sand to Snow National Monument. Try a rejuvenating sound
bath or soak in serene hot springs. Admire mid-century architecture and sip
retro-chic cocktails in Rat-Pack-era hangouts, and sample the best of the party
scene, from poolside resorts and live music venues to wild west saloons Insider
advice from SoCal local Jenna Blough on when to go, where to stay, and how to
get around, including how to get to Joshua Tree and Palm Springs from Los
Angeles Full-color photos and detailed maps throughout Background information
on the landscape, history, and culture and tips for families, seniors, LGBTQ
travelers, and visitors with disabilities Experience the best of the desert
with Moon Joshua Tree & Palm Springs' practical tips and local insight.
Exploring the national parks? Check out Moon Death Valley National Park or Moon
Yosemite, Sequoia & Kings Canyon.
Moon Death Valley National Park Jenna Blough 2018-09-11 Moon Travel Guides:
Find Your Adventure Explore the crusted salt flats, towering rocks, and
polished marble canyons of this otherworldly landscape with Moon Death Valley
National Park. Inside you'll find: Itineraries for every timeline, budget, and
travel style, ranging from one day in the park to a week-long trip Strategies
for getting to Death Valley National Park and getting around, with detailed
driving directions The top activities and unique ideas for exploring the park:
Hike through forested trails to sweeping canyon views, and discover abandoned
mining camps, remote ghost towns, and hidden springs. Go four-wheel driving in
rugged backcountry, or cruise along Badwater Basin Road to check out iconic
sights like the Devil's Golf Course, Artist's Drive, and Zabriskie Point.
Admire surreal salt flats, ethereal rock formations, colorful mosaic stone, and
sculpted sand dunes, and find the best spots for that perfect sunset photo-op
Valuable insight from Death Valley expert Jenna Blough Essential tips for
hiking, camping, and other recreation, plus information on the right gear to
pack for the desert Honest advice on when to go and where to stay, whether
you're pitching the tent, parking the RV, or bedding down at a hotel Fullcolor, vibrant photos and detailed maps throughout Up-to-date information on
park fees, passes, and reservations Coverage of excursions beyond the park,
including offbeat sites like the Amargosa Opera House and the Trona Pinnacles
Handy recommendations for families, seniors, international visitors, and
travelers with disabilities Thorough background on the wildlife, terrain,
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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culture, and history With Moon Death Valley National Park's practical tips,
myriad activities, and expert know-how, you can plan your trip your way.
Exploring more of the West? Try Moon California, Moon California Road Trip, or
Moon Nevada.
Preserving the Desert Lary M. Dilsaver 2017-02-15 National parks are different
from other federal lands in the United States. Beginning in 1872 with the
establishment of Yellowstone, they were largely set aside to preserve for
future generations the most spectacular and inspirational features of the
country, seeking the best representative examples of major ecosystems such as
Yosemite, geologic forms such as the Grand Canyon, archaeological sites such as
Mesa Verde, and scenes of human events such as Gettysburg. But one type of
habitat--the desert--fell short of that goal in American eyes until travel
writers and the Automobile Age began to change that perception. As the Park
Service began to explore the better-known Mojave and Colorado deserts of
southern California during the 1920s for a possible desert park, many agency
leaders still carried the same negative image of arid lands shared by many
Americans--that they are hostile and largely useless. But one wealthy woman-Minerva Hamilton Hoyt, from Pasadena--came forward, believing in the value of
the desert, and convinced President Franklin D. Roosevelt to establish a
national monument that would protect the unique and iconic Joshua trees and
other desert flora and fauna. Thus was Joshua Tree National Monument officially
established in 1936, with the area later expanded in 1994 when it became Joshua
Tree National Park. Since 1936, the National Park Service and a growing cadre
of environmentalists and recreationalists have fought to block ongoing
proposals from miners, ranchers, private landowners, and real estate developers
who historically have refused to accept the idea that any desert is suitable
for anything other than their consumptive activities. To their dismay, Joshua
Tree National Park, even with its often-conflicting land uses, is more popular
today than ever, serving more than one million visitors per year who find the
desert to be a place worthy of respect and preservation. Distributed for George
Thompson Publishing
Reaching for the Moon Katherine Johnson 2020-05-05 “This rich volume is a
national treasure.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “Captivating, informative,
and inspiring…Easy to follow and hard to put down.” —School Library Journal
(starred review) The inspiring autobiography of NASA mathematician Katherine
Johnson, who helped launch Apollo 11. As a young girl, Katherine Johnson showed
an exceptional aptitude for math. In school she quickly skipped ahead several
grades and was soon studying complex equations with the support of a professor
who saw great promise in her. But ability and opportunity did not always go
hand in hand. As an African American and a girl growing up in an era of brutal
racism and sexism, Katherine faced daily challenges. Still, she lived her life
with her father’s words in mind: “You are no better than anyone else, and
nobody else is better than you.” In the early 1950s, Katherine was thrilled to
join the organization that would become NASA. She worked on many of NASA’s
biggest projects including the Apollo 11 mission that landed the first men on
the moon. Katherine Johnson’s story was made famous in the bestselling book and
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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Oscar-nominated film Hidden Figures. Now in Reaching for the Moon she tells her
own story for the first time, in a lively autobiography that will inspire young
readers everywhere.
Point Last Seen Hannah Nyala 2002-10 THE ACCLAIMED MEMOIR FROM HANNAH NYALA -A MOTHER, A TRACKER, AND A TRUE SURVIVOR. POINT LAST SEEN Escaping an abusive
marriage, her children abducted by her violent husband, Hannah Nyala was left
alone to pick up the pieces of her life, to heal physically and spiritually.
She wanted her children back...but first she had to fight for her own future,
by teaching herself the skills of tracking in the Mojave Desert. She became a
search-and-rescue tracker, dedicated to saving the lives of the lost, and so
attuned to nature's messages that she can read the history of a footprint, the
clues in stones and desert sand. That's just the beginning of her incredible
story. For Hannah would soon make the most chilling discovery: someone was
tracking her, on a vicious quest to do her harm.
Moon Cape Cod, Martha's Vineyard & Nantucket Ray Bartlett 2022-05-31 From fineart galleries and fried clams to breathtaking beachside hikes, escape to the
Cape with Moon Cape Cod, Martha's Vineyard & Nantucket. Inside you'll find:
Strategic itineraries, including weekend getaways to Cape Cod, Martha's
Vineyard, or Nantucket, and the 12-day best of all three, designed for outdoor
adventurers, beach bums, foodies, families, winter visitors, and more Fun
highlights and unique experiences: Admire 19th century lighthouses and take in
some local lore at the Whaling Museum. Feast on raw oysters, fried clams, and
fresh fish. Kick back at an old-school drive-in theater or have a lively night
at a popular drag show in Provincetown. Stroll the cobblestone streets of
Nantucket or pop into the galleries and artisan studios on the Cape The top
outdoor adventures: Kayak through misty marshes, spot dolphins from a sailboat,
hike to cliffside bluffs, or bike the serene beach paths of Martha's Vineyard
Honest advice from Cape Cod local Ray Bartlett on when to go, how to get
around, and where to stay, from quiet seaside cottages to historic guest houses
and posh resorts Full-color photos and detailed maps throughout Thorough
background on the landscape, climate, wildlife, and culture Experience the best
of the Cape with Moon Cape Cod, Martha's Vineyard & Nantucket. Exploring more
of New England? Try Moon New England Road Trip. Hitting the trails? Check out
Moon New England Hiking.
Moon Drive & Hike Pacific Crest Trail Moon Travel Guides 2020-03-17 Whether
you're day hiking or taking a weekend getaway, hit the road and hit the
legendary trail in California, Oregon, and Washington with Moon Drive & Hike
Pacific Crest Trail. Make your escape on shorter trips from nearby cities, hit
all the national parks along the PCT, or drive the entire two-week route from
California to Washington Find your hike along the Pacific Crest Trail with
detailed trail descriptions, difficulty ratings, mileage, and tips for picking
the right section of the trail for you Discover adventures on and off the
trail: Watch the bubbling mud pots below Lassen Peak or admire Joshua trees in
the sparse and peaceful Mojave Desert. Savor artisan, homemade-style pies of
all kinds in Julian, sample craft beers in Bend, or gorge yourself at
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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Timberline Lodge's gourmet brunch buffet. Cross the Columbia River on the
historic Bridge of the Gods, climb into the massive granite peaks of the North
Cascades, or catch a magical sunrise over the eastern edge of Oregon's Crater
Lake Take it from avid hiker Caroline Hinchliff, who shares her insight on the
best spots for wildlife-watching, glamping, or having a Wild moment Full-color
photos, strategic itineraries, easy-to-use maps and site-to-site driving times
Get the lowdown on when and where to get gas, how to avoid traffic, and braving
different road and weather conditions, plus tips for LGBTQ travelers, seniors,
and road-trippers with kids With Moon Drive & Hike Pacific Crest Trail's
practical tips and local know-how, you're ready to lace up your hiking boots,
pick a trailhead, and embark on your adventure. For more epic getaways, check
out Moon Drive & Hike Appalachian Trail.
Moon Yosemite, Sequoia & Kings Canyon Ann Marie Brown 2017-05-02 Moon Travel
Guides: Find Your Adventure Explore granite domes, thundering waterfalls, and
towering trees: Moon Yosemite, Sequoia & Kings Canyon reveals the best of these
stunning parks. Inside you'll find: Flexible, strategic itineraries, ranging
from one day in each park to a week-long trip covering all three, including the
best ways to avoid the crowds The top experiences and unique ideas for
exploring each park: Ride the open-air tram through Yosemite Valley, or hike
downhill from Glacier Point past roaring waterfalls. Drive the legendary
Generals Highway, or take a scenic bike ride to pristine lakes (and yes, more
waterfalls!). Go for a horse-drawn wagon ride on a pioneer history tour, or
sign up for rock climbing lessons. Walk among the goliaths of Mariposa Grove of
Giant Sequoias, and stop at a historic lodge for dinner and a well-deserved
drink Strategies for getting to Yosemite, Sequoia, and Kings Canyon and
traveling between them, including coverage of gateway cities and towns Honest
advice on when to go, what to pack, and where to stay inside and outside the
parks, including the best places to pitch a tent, park your RV, or relax at an
upscale resort Expert tips from seasoned explorer and outdoor expert Ann Marie
Brown for travelers looking to go hiking, biking, climbing, fishing, and more,
plus essential and health and safety information Detailed hike descriptions
with individual trail maps marked with duration, elevation change, and
difficulty Up-to-date information on park fees, permits, and reservations Fullcolor, vibrant photos and detailed maps throughout Full coverage of all three
national parks, with focused chapters on Yosemite Valley, Wawona and Glacier
Point, Tioga Pass and Tuolumne Meadows, Hetch Hetchy, the Eastern Sierra,
Sequoia, and Kings Canyon Recommendations for families, international visitors,
travelers with disabilities, and traveling with pets Thorough background on the
wildlife, terrain, culture, and history With Moon Yosemite, Sequoia & Kings
Canyon's curated advice, myriad activities, and expert insight, you can explore
the parks your way. Want to see more of California's greatest hits? Try Moon
Death Valley National Park, Moon Palm Springs & Joshua Tree, or Moon Coastal
California. Hitting the road? Try Moon California Road Trip. For full coverage
of America's national parks, check out Moon USA National Parks: The Complete
Guide to All 59 National Parks.
Desert Oracle Ken Layne 2020-12-08 The cult-y pocket-size field guide to the
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strange and intriguing secrets of the Mojave—its myths and legends, outcasts
and oddballs, flora, fauna, and UFOs—becomes the definitive, oracular book of
the desert For the past five years, Desert Oracle has existed as a quasimythical, quarterly periodical available to the very determined only by
subscription or at the odd desert-town gas station or the occasional hipster
boutique, its canary-yellow-covered, forty-four-page issues handed from one
curious desert zealot to the next, word spreading faster than the printers
could keep up with. It became a radio show, a podcast, a live performance. Now,
for the first time—and including both classic and new, never-before-seen
revelations—Desert Oracle has been bound between two hard covers and is
available to you. Straight out of Joshua Tree, California, Desert Oracle is
“The Voice of the Desert”: a field guide to the strange tales, singing sand
dunes, sagebrush trails, artists and aliens, authors and oddballs, ghost towns
and modern legends, musicians and mystics, scorpions and saguaros, out there in
the sand. Desert Oracle is your companion at a roadside diner, around a
campfire, in your tent or cabin (or high-rise apartment or suburban living
room) as the wind and the coyotes howl outside at night. From journal entries
of long-deceased adventurers to stray railroad ad copy, and musings on
everything from desert flora, rumored cryptid sightings, and other paranormal
phenomena, Ken Layne's Desert Oracle collects the weird and the wonderful of
the American Southwest into a single, essential volume.
50 Hikes with Kids New England Wendy Gorton 2021-08-31 The latest entry into
the bestselling 50 Hikes with Kids series highlights the most kid-friendly
trails in New England. It offers all the basics—maps, length of hike, things to
see along the trail—plus fun extras that will foster a curiosity about the
region’s flora, fauna, and geology.
Palm Springs Holiday Peter Moruzzi 2009-09-01 Explore the glamor and style of
Palm Springs in its golden age with this gorgeously illustrated book of vintage
photographs, postcards and other ephemera. From the 1910s through the 1960s,
Palm Springs, California, was a city that had it all, including marvelous
midcentury Modern architecture, fabulous fly-in hotels, and a swinging
nightlife. Featuring vintage images of the area’s famous hotels and gambling
dens, as well as the Coachella Valley, Palm Springs Holiday tells the story of
this legendary destination in its golden age. Author and architectural
historian Peter Moruzzi provides essential historical context as well as
insightful and engaging commentary about a time when people vacationed in the
desert, dining, dancing, and lounging poolside.
Moon Southern California Road Trips Ian Anderson 2023-06-27 Hit the beach, hike
hidden trails, or soak up some desert sun: the outdoor adventures are endless
with Moon Southern California Road Trips. Pick Your Road Trip: Find flexible
getaways throughout SoCal like three-day routes up the coast, through Death
Valley, Ojai, and more, or combine them for an epic two-week driving tour Eat,
Sleep, Stop and Explore: With lists of the best beaches, hikes, wineries, and
more, you can tour backlots in Los Angeles, feel like a kid again at
Disneyland, and feast on tacos and craft beer in San Diego. Climb Joshua Tree's
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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rock formations to stunning views, ski and surf in the same day, and get a
taste of the laidback lifestyle in Santa Barbara and Palm Springs Maps and
Driving Tools: Easy-to-use maps keep you oriented on and off the highway, along
with site-to-site mileage, driving times, detailed directions, and full-color
photos throughout Local Expertise: San Diego native, brew enthusiast, and avid
surfer Ian Anderson shares his tips on where to stop and what to see How to
Plan Your Trip: Know when and where to get gas and how to avoid traffic, plus
tips for driving in different road conditions and suggestions for LGBTQ
travelers, seniors, travelers of color, and road-trippers with kids Coverage of
Los Angeles, Disneyland, beaches from Malibu to La Jolla, San Diego, Anza
Borrego State Park, Palm Springs & Joshua Tree, Route 66, Santa Barbara, San
Luis Obispo, and Hearst Castle, plus Las Vegas With flexible itineraries for
weekend getaways and practical tips for driving the full loop, Moon Southern
California Road Trips gets you ready to fill up the tank and hit the road.
Spending more time in the city? Check out Moon 52 Things to Do in Los Angeles.
Want to extend your adventure? Check out Moon Northern California Road Trips.
Day Hiking Trails of Palm Springs and the Coachella Valley Rob Bignell
2019-04-15 Imagine a place where a mountain rises 10,000 feet above your trail,
where you can hike lush desert oases amid a foreboding desert landscape, where
you can explore verdant canyons with waterfalls, where rare bighorn sheep stare
down upon you as clinging to sheer cliffs, where you can traipse past the homes
of movie stars and by ancient Native American ruins. The place is real: It's
called Palm Springs and the Coachella Valley. With the valley and surrounding
mountains covering hundreds of square miles, how can you ensure that you
experience its many natural wonders? That's what "Day Hiking Trails of Palm
Springs and the Coachella Valley" answers, as it explores more than 30 popular
trails and what you'll see on them. Links are included to printable, detailed
8.5" x 11" maps. Let's start planning your hike ROB BIGNELL is an avid
backpacker who's been hiking with his son for more than a decade. Together,
they've scaled summits almost two miles high, crossed America's driest deserts,
and walked beneath soaring, 20-story trees. Bignell is the former Opinions page
editor of Palm Springs' The Desert Sun newspaper.
Moon Palm Springs & Joshua Tree Jenna Blough 2016-10-25 Moon Travel Guides:
Make Your Escape The resort chic of Palm Springs and the alien beauty of Joshua
Tree National park are linked by the perpetual sunshine of the California
desert. See the best of both worlds with Moon Palm Springs & Joshua Tree.
Strategic itineraries in an easy-to-navigate format, from a relaxing weekend in
Palm Springs to a week-long best of Joshua Tree, along with the best hikes for
every season Expert advice from local writer Jenna Blough, who shares her love
of the California desert Activities and unique ideas for every traveler: Admire
mid-century architecture and sip retro-chic cocktails in Rat-Pack-era hangouts.
Sample the best of the party scene, from poolside resorts and live music venues
to wild west saloons. Hike through shady canyons to a rare desert waterfall, or
take a tram up snow-capped mountains. Scale granite monoliths, soak in local
hot springs, and camp under the Milky Way. Full-color photos and detailed maps
and directions for exploring on your own Background information on the
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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landscape, history, and culture Essential insight for travelers on recreation,
transportation, and accommodations for Palm Springs, Joshua Tree, and the
nearby travel hub of Los Angeles Recommendations for people traveling with
children or pets, seniors, LGBTQ travelers, and visitors with disabilities Indepth coverage of Palm Springs, the Cochella Valley, Joshua Tree National Park,
and The Yucca Valley With Moon Palm Springs & Joshua Tree's practical tips,
myriad activities, and local insight, you can plan your trip your way.
Exploring the national parks? Check out Moon Death Valley or Moon Yosemite,
Sequoia & Kings Canyon.
Moon Denver, Boulder & Colorado Springs Mindy Sink 2022-08-30 World-class
breweries, rugged mountain peaks, and funky college town vibes: dive into the
diversity of the Front Range with Moon Denver, Boulder & Colorado Springs.
Inside you'll find: Flexible itineraries, like a week exploring Denver,
Boulder, and Colorado Springs and day trips to nearby ski resorts and Rocky
Mountain National Park The top outdoor adventures: Go rafting on the Cache La
Poudre river, rock-climb in the Flatirons, or hike slickrock trails to stunning
mountain vistas. Ski the fresh powder at Loveland or Winter Park and relax with
an après-ski drink Must-see highlights and unique experiences: Check out a new
exhibit at the Denver Art Museum, catch a performance under the open sky at Red
Rocks Amphitheatre, or explore the Wild West at the Museum of the American
Cowboy The best local flavors: Indulge in the offerings of a farm-to-table
restaurant, try gourmet treats at a buzzing public market, or chat with locals
over a delicious microbrew Honest advice from Denver local and lifelong
adventurer Mindy Sink on when to go, where to eat, and where to stay Full-color
photos and detailed maps throughout Focused coverage of Denver, Boulder,
Colorado Springs, Fort Collins, Golden, and the east side of Rocky Mountain
National Park Thorough background on the culture, weather, wildlife, and
history Find your adventure with Moon Denver, Boulder & Colorado Springs.
Exploring beyond the Mile-High City? Try Moon Colorado. Sticking to the park?
Pick up Moon Rocky Mountain National Park.
Gateway to the Moon Mary Morris 2019-03-12 In 1492, two history-altering events
occurred: the Jews and Muslims of Spain were expelled, and Columbus set sail
for the New World. Many Spanish Jews chose not to flee and instead became
Christian in name only, maintaining their religious traditions in secret. Among
them was Luis de Torres, who accompanied Columbus as an interpreter. Over the
centuries, de Torres’ descendants traveled across North America, finally
settling in the hills of New Mexico. Now, some five hundred years later, it is
in these same hills that Miguel Torres, a young amateur astronomer, finds
himself trying to understand the mystery that surrounds him and the town he
grew up in: Entrada de la Luna, or Gateway to the Moon. Poor health and poverty
are the norm in Entrada, and luck is rare. So when Miguel sees an ad for a
babysitting job in Santa Fe, he jumps at the opportunity. The family for whom
he works, the Rothsteins, are Jewish, and Miguel is surprised to find many of
their customs similar to those his own family kept but never understood.
Braided throughout the present-day narrative are the powerful stories of the
ancestors of Entrada’s residents, portraying both the horrors of the
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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Inquisition and the resilience of families. Moving and unforgettable, Gateway
to the Moon beautifully weaves the journeys of the converso Jews into the
larger American story.
At Home in Joshua Tree Sara Combs 2018-10-23 Infuse your life with desert
vibes, from home designs and entertaining plans to wellness rituals, with this
beautifully illustrated lifestyle guide from the creators of The Joshua Tree
House. At Home in Joshua Tree offers a peak inside the captivating world of
southern California's high-desert, with The Joshua Tree House founders Sara and
Rich Combs bringing readers into their laid back, inviting world through
mindful practices that enhance the everyday. Guided by nature and the cycles of
the sun, this beautiful book offers an intentional, mindful way of living that
combines the very best of the wellness movement and modern design to celebrate
the singular beauty of the desert. Dive into the design principles that guide
The Joshua Tree House, then experience a day in the desert, from sunrise to
nightfall. Each chapter in this beautiful lifestyle guide incorporates designs,
recipes, wellness practices, and entertaining rituals that elevate and honor
the ordinary moments associated with that time. Interviews with other
designers, artists, and makers who are inspired by the desert, including those
whose designs are featured throughout the Joshua Tree House, are sprinkled
throughout, alongside gorgeous full-bleed photographs and a complete sourcing
guide.
Delicate Courage Jim Geary 2010 "Reading this story took me on a solitary
journey within, to a place where fear is transcended." -Susan King, BA., Ed.,
metaphysical teacher "Geary recalls the incredible blessings borne of this
time-so many people willing to show up and do what needed to be
done...'delicate courage' displayed by so many, over and over." -Dr. Scott
Eberle, medical director, Hospice of Petaluma CA Delicate Courage chronicles
the true story of a young gay man who takes on a life of service during the
AIDS outbreak in San Francisco and begins an unforgettable journey through
love, death, and eternal life. In 1978, after Jim Geary witnesses the
devastating effects of the mass suicides at Jonestown followed by the
assassinations of Mayor Moscone and Supervisor Milk, he decides to volunteer
with San Francisco's Shanti Project-the same year he begins corresponding with
Jess Randall, the man who would eventually become his longtime partner. Geary
details how, fewer than three years later, he formed the first AIDS support
group and spearheaded Shanti Project's development into one of the premier AIDS
organizations in the world. As Geary tells the inspiring personal story of his
revolutionizing of AIDS care, he also narrates his poignant crossing from joy
to grief as his lover faces his own AIDS diagnosis. Geary's memoir concludes
with journal entries and uplifting after-death communications he shared with
Randall.
Moon Death Valley National Park Jenna Blough 2021-11-09 Trek across the salt
flats, scale the towering rocks, and explore the marble canyons of this
otherworldly landscape with Moon Death Valley National Park. Inside you'll
find: Flexible, strategic itineraries, ranging from one day in the park to a
moon-joshua-tree-palm-springs
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week-long trip, designed for day-hikers, road-trippers, outdoor adventurers,
history buffs, and more The top experiences and unique ideas for exploring
Death Valley: Hike through forested trails to sweeping canyon views, and
discover abandoned mining camps, remote ghost towns, and hidden springs. Go
four-wheeling in rugged backcountry, or cruise along Badwater Basin Road to
check out iconic sights like the Devil's Golf Course, Artist's Drive, and
Zabriskie Point. Admire surreal salt flats, ethereal rock formations, colorful
mosaic stone, and sculpted sand dunes, and find the best vistas for that
perfect sunset photo-op Practical tips for hiking, four-wheel driving, camping,
and other recreation, plus information on the right gear to pack for the desert
Detailed hike descriptions with mileage, elevation gains, difficulty ratings,
and trailhead directions Honest advice from Death Valley expert Jenna Blough on
when to go and where to stay, whether you're pitching the tent, parking the RV,
or bedding down at a hotel Up-to-date information on park fees, passes, and
reservations, plus strategies for getting to Death Valley National Park Fullcolor photos and easy-to-use maps throughout Coverage of gateway towns and
excursions beyond the park, including the John Muir Wilderness, the Ash Meadows
National Wildlife Refuge, and the Trona Pinnacles Recommendations for families,
seniors, international visitors, and travelers with disabilities Thorough
background on Death Valley's wildlife, terrain, culture, and history With
Moon's practical tips and expert know-how, you can experience Death Valley your
way. Exploring more of the West? Try Moon California Road Trip, Moon Palm
Springs & Joshua Tree or Moon Nevada. For full coverage of America's national
parks, check out Moon USA National Parks: The Complete Guide to All 59 National
Parks. About Moon Travel Guides: Moon was founded in 1973 to empower
independent, active, and conscious travel. We prioritize local businesses,
outdoor recreation, and traveling strategically and sustainably. Moon Travel
Guides are written by local, expert authors with great stories to tell—and they
can't wait to share their favorite places with you. For more inspiration,
follow @moonguides on social media.
White Cadillac David Lane 2019-07-23 Although the relationships between North
America and Mexico have a long history behind them, this new composite novel by
David Lane explores the desires, fears and expectations both "gringos" and
Mexicans put against each other. Mexico, its towns and countryside are the
background where this series of strongly connected short stories happen. It is
not an easy equation for any of the characters to find whatever they are
looking for. In most of the stories there are can be everlasting consequences
for that ideal which the North American traveler places on that land of the
south. Death is present, as well as pathos, and they seem to go side by side
with this clash of cultures that geography cannot solve.
Hike the Parks: Joshua Tree National Park Scott Turner 2019-09-12 Experienced
hiker and guidebook author and Southern California native Scott Turner has been
exploring Joshua Tree National Park for years, fostering a deep knowledge of
its geography and natural and human history. Here he provides distinct guidance
for choosing the perfect hike to experience the unique landscape of the Mojave
and Sonoran Deserts. Attractive, all-color guidebook packed with info to help
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readers choose activities that meet their interests: Day hikes from 1 to 10
miles, with elevation from 250 to 1500 feet Distances and elevations measured
in both US Standard and metric Information on park campgrounds and lodges Park
basics: visitor centers, must-see sights and activities, permits and fees, fun
facts, gateway towns, and more Overview of flora and fauna and the effects of
climate change in the park
Palm Springs Made Easy Karl Raaum 2021-08-11 Palm Springs has something for
everyone. If you love nature, there are spectacular hiking trails to explore,
and the breathtaking Aerial Tramway. If art is your passion, take in the Palm
Springs Art Museum, or the Uptown District's galleries. How about architecture?
After all, you'll be in the heart of Mid-Century Modern and Spanish Revival!
And when you need to refuel, take your pick from the many friendly (and
festive!) restaurants and bars all over downtown, and throughout the Coachella
Valley. From the stark beauty of Joshua Tree National Park to exciting
nightlife and resorts-including insider tips on cafes, restaurants, and shopsthis concise little pocket guide will help you plan your trip with confidence.
However short your stay, it's all you'll need to make your visit enjoyable,
memorable-and easy! (And trust us: We think you'll be back...)
Moon Spotlight Palm Springs: Including Joshua Tree & Death Valley National
Parks Liz Hamill Scott 2009-08 Moon Spotlight Palm Springs is a 60-page compact
guide covering Palm Springs, as well as Joshua Tree, Death Valley, and AnzaBorrego Desert State Park. Moon California author Liz Hamill Scott offers her
firsthand advice on what sights are must-sees, and sightseeing highlights maps
make planning your time easy. This lightweight guide is packed with
recommendations on sights, entertainment, shopping, recreation, accommodations,
food, and transportation. Helpful maps guide travelers through this popular
desert destination. This Spotlight guidebook is excerpted from Moon California.
Moon Joshua Tree & Palm Springs Jenna Blough 2022-08-16 From the chic pools of
Palm Springs to the rugged beauty of Joshua Tree National Park, soak up the
California sunshine with Moon Joshua Tree & Palm Springs. Inside you'll find:
Flexible itineraries, like relaxing weekends in Palm Springs and the Coachella
Valley and the week-long best of Joshua Tree National Park, including day trips
to the Salton Sea and Idyllwild Strategic advice for outdoor adventurers, spaseekers, poolside loungers, and more The best hikes in Joshua Tree and the Palm
Springs area marked with mileage, duration, difficulty level, and elevation
gain, plus trailheads and detailed directions Top activities and unique
experiences: Discover hidden waterfalls, fan palm oases, and stunning canyons
on a hike through Joshua Tree, or trek part of the Pacific Crest Trail on a day
trip to the Sand to Snow National Monument. Try a rejuvenating sound bath or
soak in serene hot springs. Admire mid-century architecture and sip retro-chic
cocktails in Rat-Pack-era hangouts and sample the best of the party scene, from
poolside resorts to wild west saloons Insider advice from SoCal local Jenna
Blough on when to go, where to stay, and how to get around, including how to
get to Joshua Tree and Palm Springs from Los Angeles Helpful resources on
Covid-19 and traveling to Joshua Tree and Palm Springs Full-color photos and
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detailed maps throughout Background information on the landscape, history, and
culture, plus tips for families, seniors, LGBTQ travelers, and visitors with
disabilities Experience the best of the desert with Moon Joshua Tree & Palm
Springs. Exploring California’s national parks? Check out Moon Death Valley
National Park or Moon Sequoia & Kings Canyon. About Moon Travel Guides: Moon
was founded in 1973 to empower independent, active, and conscious travel. We
prioritize local businesses, outdoor recreation, and traveling strategically
and sustainably. Moon Travel Guides are written by local, expert authors with
great stories to tell—and they can't wait to share their favorite places with
you. For more inspiration, follow @moonguides on social media.
100 Things to See in the Night Sky, Expanded Edition Dean Regas 2020-06-16
Discover the amazing wonders of the night sky with this expanded edition to 100
Things to See in the Night Sky, perfect for every amateur stargazer and
armchair astronomer! Keep your feet on the ground and experience the night sky
to the fullest by exploring planets, satellites, and constellations with this
all-inclusive reference guide to space. 100 Things to See in the Night Sky,
Expanded Edition is full of information on the many amazing things you can see
with a telescope, or just your naked eye! From shooting stars to constellations
and planets to satellites, this book gives you a clear picture of what you can
see on any given night. Learn about the celestial bodies that have captured
people’s imaginations for centuries, with specific facts alongside traditional
myths and beautifully illustrated photographs and star charts that will help
you know where to look for the best view. With this illuminating guide, you’ll
enjoy hours of stargazing, whether you’re travelling, camping, sitting in your
back yard, or simply flipping through the beautiful images in this book.
No Beauties or Monsters Tara Goedjen 2021-12-07 “A desert full of mystery. A
girl who sees things she shouldn’t. Desperate to unlock the secrets of
Twentynine Palms, I raced through this book!” —Erin A. Craig, New York Times
bestselling author of House of Salt and Sorrows For fans of Stranger Things and
Veronica Mars comes a new YA mystery about a girl whose desperate search for
her missing friend unearths dark secrets, preternatural threats, and a truth
that could ultimately tear her family, friends, and town apart. Welcome to
Twentynine Palms, where nothing is what it seems. Rylie hasn't been back to the
military base in Twentynine Palms since her father died. She left a lot of
memories out there, buried in the sand of the Mojave Desert. Memories about her
dad, her old friends Nathan and Lily, and most of all, her enigmatic
grandfather, a man who cut ties with Rylie’s family before he passed away. But
her mom’s new work assignment has sent their family to Twentynine Palms again,
and now, Rylie’s in the one place she never wanted to return to. At least her
old friends are happy to welcome her home. Well, some of them, anyway. It turns
out Lily is gone, vanished into the desert. To make matters worse, there are
whispers around town of a mysterious killer on the loose. But it isn’t just
Twentynine Palms that feels frightening—there’s something wrong with Rylie,
too. She’s seeing things she can’t explain. Visions of monstrous creatures that
stalk the night. Somehow, it all seems to be tied to her grandfather and the
family cabin he left behind. Rylie wants the truth, but she doesn’t know if she
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can trust herself. Are the monsters in her head really out there? Or could it
be that the deadliest thing in the desert . . . is Rylie herself?
Five-Star Trails: Palm Springs Laura Randall 2016-04-19 This guide encourages
readers to explore Southern California's desert resort area, which offers a
wealth of outdoor adventures.
Backpacking in Southwestern British Columbia Taryn Eyton 2021-05-11 A one-stop
resource for hiking backpackers in beautiful British Columbia. Planning your
next backpacking adventure? This book covers all the essentials including: 40
overnight hiking trails: discover the many different routes that BC has to
offer Packing tips: take only the most essential items with you (plus a few
comforts) Permitting: find out what permits you’ll need, and where to get them
Camp set-up: tips for where to pitch your tent and how to find water
Environmental impact: learn how to Leave No Trace behind in the wilderness This
book features backpacking routes from the North Shore up to Pemberton and
Lytton and from the Sunshine Coast out to the Similkameen Valley. Beautiful
photographs showcase what you’ll see along the way: mountain peaks, alpine
meadows, waterfalls, old-growth forests, and more. Every backpacking route in
the book includes bonus features: Trail maps and route descriptions Elevation,
distance and time information Points of cultural and natural history Preplanning hints about fees, permits, and reservations Suggested side trips and
points of particular interest Backpacking in Southwestern British Columbia also
shares options for extending an overnight excursion to several nights or a
week, and for selecting hikes that match your timeline/fitness level.
Joshua Tree National Park Geology D. D. Trent 2002
The Spring Annie Connole 2021-07-16 Traversing the wild landscapes of the
American West, prose and photography combine to create a lucid, dream-like
vision of visitations and allegorical animal encounters with Snake, Owl, and
Dragonfly, among others. The Spring tells a stirring, elegiac tale of death,
love, rebirth, survival, and resilience.
The Best Guide Ever to Palm Springs Celebrity Homes Eric G. Meeks 2014-11-14
600] Palm Springs Celebrity Homes, Including: Lucille Ball, Johnny Bench, Ray
Bradbury, Sonny Bono, Cher, Tony Curtis, Bette Davis, Sammy Davis, Jr., Walt
Disney, Kirk Douglas, Errol Flynn, Gerald Ford, Clark Gable, Judy Garland, Cary
grant, Goldie Hawn, Katherine Hepburn, Bob Hope, Howard Hughes, John F.
Kennedy, Jerry Lewis, Liberace, Barry Manilow, Dean Martin, Steve McQueen, Ozzy
& Sharon Osbourne, Elvis Presley, Harold Robbins, Edward G. Robinson, Kurt
Russell, Dinah Shore, Frank SInatra, Suzanne Somers, Elizabeth Taylor, Spencer
Tracy, Darryl F. Zanuck, and any more!
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